ITEMNO. 3

David Woosley

From: Lucia liu [liu@cardinalbrands.com]
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2007 1:45 PM

To: David Woosley

Subject: Parking on Grand Cir

Dear City Officer,

My name is Xia Liu. 1 work here in town with Cardinal Brands Inc. My husband, Bing Han, is
a student at the University of Kansas. We recently bought a townhouse at 2712 Grand Cir
and we moved on Wednesday this week. While in the excitements of enjoying our first house,
we Found the parking on Grand Cir a headache. A lot of townhouses have tenants live in.
And many tenants just park along the road instead of parking in their garage or on the
drive way in front of the garage. There are cars on both sides of the road thus making the
driving through two cars very difficult. | am sure nobody likes dealing with this
everyday. We would like to request the city to establish NO PARKING along one side of
Grand Cir. That way, those tenants will be enforced to park only on one side and making
the driving a safe experience.

Thanks for your consideration. Please email me or call us at 785-841-2298 if you have any
questions.

Xia Liu & Bing Han
Jul-13-2007








